2024 Prime Wetlands Public Hearing Legal Notice

LEGAL NOTICE

The Plaistow Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, November
9, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. The Location is 145 Main Street, Second Floor, Plaistow, NH to consider
the following:

The Plaistow Conservation Commission is proposing to designate some wetlands over two acres
in size as prime wetlands. The definition of a prime wetland and the criteria used to make such a
designation will be discussed at the public hearing.

You are being notified of this public hearing because you are noted to be an abutter to a proposed prime
wetland and/or other interested party to one or more of the proposed prime wetlands. If you are part of an
HOA/COA, please distribute this information to all your members.

This public hearing will be in person at Plaistow Town Hall. Maps and other materials related to the above noted public
hearings will be available on the Conservation Commission’s page of the Town’s website at www.plaistow.com no later than
Monday, October 2, 2023

The Town of Plaistow complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act regulations.
Please call (603) 382-5200 X202, during regular business if you have questions regarding accessibility in attending this
meeting.


http://www.plaistow.com/

